
   

 

PORT OF TROON  
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS 

NO. 01 /2022 

 
 

ESTABLISHMENT OF NEW AIDS TO NAVIGATION - CONSULTATION 
 
MARINERS ARE ADVISED that it is proposed to establish four new Aids to Navigation 
(AtoNs) to mark the outer extremity of the Turning Circle to the North of Troon Harbour 
entrance.  
 
It is proposed that the new AtoNs would be 1250mm diameter Port Hand Special Mark 
buoys as shown below. Each would be equipped with a light, Radar Reflector and GPS 
Synchronisation. It is proposed the light character of each buoy would be quick flashing 
with a range of 2-3nm. Flashing of the lights would be synchronised.  
 
 

 
 
Approximate proposed positions of the new AtoNs are shown on the attached chartlet and 
the approximate positions are as follows:  
1. 55 33.026N           004 40.701W 
2. 55 33.082N           004 40.757W 
3. 55 33.149N           004 40.838W 
4. 55 33.194N           004 40.977W 
 
Consultation is hereby opened and will remain open for a period of twenty-eight days. Any 
comments on the proposed establishment of the new AtoNs should be made in writing to 
the Harbour Master at the Port of Troon. paul.matthews@abports.co.uk 
 
 
Attached – Troon Harbour Entrance Chartlet 
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Captain Paul Matthews 

 
Harbour Master Ayr & Troon 

 
  04th February 2022 

 
Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations should 
ensure that the contents of this Notice are known to the masters or persons in charge of their 
vessel or craft. 

 


